
 

 

June 11, 2013 
To: Parties of the Mackenzie Valley Highway Project EA 1213-002 
 
 
Re: Request for comment from Parties on issues scoping  
 
Dear Parties, 
 
The Review Board invited Parties to comment on a proposal by the developer about the process for 
scoping the issues in a letter dated May 31, 2013.  Further to this letter the Review Board encourages 
Parties to consider an additional document by the developer, Mackenzie Valley Highway 
Environmental Scoping Document, when considering the developer’s proposal. 
 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me at (867) 766-7053 or 
stoogood@reviewboard.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Original signed by 
 
 
Simon Toogood 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
 
 
 
Distribution list: 

 Dehcho First Nation 
 Sahtu Renewable Resources Board 
 Gwich’in Tribal Council 
 Aboriginal Affairs and Northern Development Canada 
 Transport Canada 
 Environment Canada 
 Natural Resources Canada 
 Department of Fisheries and Oceans 

 
 

http://www.reviewboard.ca/upload/project_document/EA1213-02_Mackenzie_Valley_Highway_Environmental_Scoping_Document.PDF
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